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1/14/2024 

To Community Health and Counseling 
 

John Doe is currently a client of Treatment is our Name, and he resides at Project House. 
John’s intake date at our PNMI was 5/15/2023  

This individual has met treatment requirements at the time of the writing of this letter and 
no longer meets the required level of care at our PNMI.  They will be moving from this 
program to less restrictive accommodations as soon as such a placement is located.  

If you have any further questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to me. 

 

Thank you, 

  

John Spongebob 

Program Cooridnator 

207-125-4584 

 

 

 

 


